
APRIL  NEWS 
 

50/50 Winner from General Membership Meeting: Marion Piasecki 

  

Welcome New Members: The MLBC would like to extend a warm welcome to all the new members that were voted on in April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

MEMBER NEWS 
 

At the May Membership Meeting we will be discussing some landscape 

repairs needed to the beach area. It’s great we saved money from winter 

snow removal and salting. Due to that fact we had less snow and ice 

covering the beach area and it has pushed even farther up to the pavilion. 

We need to do some maintenance pushing this back and leveling and we 

are hoping to put down grass sod to have it ready before all of our events 

and rentals. Right now we are looking at roughly $5000 but we are still 

looking at options. We need members to come to the May 1st Membership 

meeting so we can discuss our options and hear your thoughts. We are 

pushing for input so we can vote on this before the season gets into swing! 

  

At the April Membership meeting it was voted on and passed to purchase 

the beer trailer at a cost of $1900. 

  

Credit Cards being left at the bar. Some members who run a tab are 

leaving/forgetting to cash out and pay their tabs before leaving. This 

creates a problem on our daily shift reports. The new policy will be that if 

a card is left, at the end of the bartenders shift, the card will be run and an 

18% gratuity will be added to the card. PLEASE remember to pay your 

tab before leaving. Thank you. 

  

Parents! Now that the warm weather has arrived, the kids are  loving the 

outdoors. Please be sure to keep the kids from playing and climbing on the 

railings on the clubhouse deck. This is a danger to them and we do not 

want any injuries. Thank you! 

  

Looking for Sponsors: We have many bands playing this summer down 

at The Point. If you or your company are interested in paying for a night of 

entertainment, your name/business name will be posted on a banner at the 

Tiki Bar stating that “ Tonights entertainment is brought to you by…..” 

and you’ll be mentioned in the newsletter as a sponsor also. The cost 

would be $150 per sponsored event. Contact Angela @ 231-798-4011. 

 

A BIG THANK YOU! 

Lana Fischer expresses deep and heartfelt gratitude and thanks to all 

MLBC members and the Board for the immense success of Pasta for 

Paws! $12893 was raised and 290 dinners were served!It was a wonderful 

tribute to Bob and the most successful Pasta for Paws yet! 

  

The Kid’s Easter party was a huge success! Thank you To Cathy Stoker, 

Kelly Farrington and Rose Schroedter for doing such a great job! 

Thank you to Mike Schroedter and crew for another delicious Easter 

Breakfast! 

Thank you to Wyatt Eggleton and the many volunteers for putting in the 

dock and the repairs. 

HUGE thanks to Brian Glendening for getting the wall around the fuel 

tank completed with the help of Randy Baker, Bob Tejchma and Mike 

Schroedter. 

Thank you Rich Rafferty for the bell that will be used at the Tiki Bar this 

summer. 

And always thanks to our manager Angie and her husband Kirk Ritter for 

all the improvements they continuously do. 

Thank you to ALL our volunteers who have volunteered in the month of 

April! 

  

Congratulations to the MLBC Women’s Pool league for finishing in 1st 

place again this year which makes this 3 years in a row!  Congratulations 

to the MLBC Men’s Pool league as well for finishing in 2nd place! 

  

MLBC Merchandise – We still have MLBC sweatshirts for sale in the 

clubhouse. Great for the chilly weather. We also have some new women’s 

t-shirts, tanks and sweatshirts. Don’t forget the insulated cups and can 

coozies!  

MAY  EVENTS 
 

Variety Dinner – Every Friday night, 5:30 – 7:30 pm. 

Cinco De Mayo – Friday, May 5th. Join us for variety dinner which 

will feature a Mexican menu, we will have Margarita and Corona 

specials from 7 – 9 and live music on the clubhouse deck starting at 

7:00! 

Willow Point Clean Up – Saturday, May 6th at 10:00 am. Please join 

us to help clean up the point and get it ready for summer! All 

volunteers will get a free 2 taco lunch. 

Last Tacos! –Saturday, May 6th. 11:30 – 2:00. Come get your taco 

fix! This will be the last Taco Saturday until September! 

Happy Hour – Every Tuesday and Wednesday thru Wednesday, May 

24th. 5 – 7 enjoy 50 cents off all beer and drinks, excluding drafts 

and soda. 

Pizza Thursdays –Thursdays 5 – 7 we have free pizza hors 

d’oeuvres and 50/50 drawings. Thursday, May 25th will be the last 

Pizza Thursday for the season. 

Mother’s Day Breakfast– Sunday, May 14th 9:00 am – 1:00 pm. Let 

us do the cooking! A delicious breakfast  of Eggs, bacon & sausage, 

biscuits & sausage gravy, pancakes and potatoes, fruits and muffins is 

a perfect way to show your mother how much she is appreciated. 

$10.00 for adults, $5.00 for children. 

Point Opening – Friday, May 26th at 4:00 pm! Welcome Summer 

and Memorial Weekend! 

Memorial Weekend @ The Point – Friday, May 26th we will have 

music by Jack Leaver 7 – 10. Saturday, May 27th music by Bill 

Ellingboe 7 – 10 and Sunday, May 28th Marty Eckerman will play 6 – 

9. Monday, May 29th The Point will be open 10:00 am – 10:00 pm 

with a lunch special available for purchase. Come celebrate the start 

of the summer season ~ Where Good Friends Anchor! 

  

Please remember, when enjoying your lunch and/or dinner, our 

waitresses are volunteers who give up their free time so you can 

enjoy yours. Tipping is appreciated. 

Mona Lake Boating Club 

Where Good Friends Anchor 

COMING IN JUNE 

 
Steak Fry @ The Point – Every Wednesday, 5:30 – 7:30 (weather 

permitting). Call by 2:00 pm to reserve your steak/chicken. Steak is 

$10 and chicken is $8. 

Variety Dinner - Every Friday Night 6:00 – 8:00 

Father’s Day Steak Fry @ The Point – Sunday, June 18th. 2:00 – 

5:00. Grill your Dad’s steak the way he likes it for him! $10.00 for a 

steak, baked potato, salad, garlic toast and dessert. $8.00 for a Chicken 

Breast. Call 798-4011 by 3:00 pm, Wednesday, June 14th to reserve 

your steaks and/or chicken breasts. 

Tiki Bar Entertainment – Friday, June 2nd will be Ruxy Muzik 7 – 10.  

Friday, June 9th will be Dave Burel 7 – 10  

Friday, June 30th will be Bill Ellingboe 7 – 10. 

 VARIETY DINNER MENU 
 

May 5- Mexican Dinner 

May 12- Fried Chicken 

May 19- Baby Back Ribs 

May 26- Shrimp Boil  

All Variety Dinners and Lunches are open to the public! Lunch is available 

Wednesday & Friday 11:30am-1pm. Variety Dinner is 5:30pm-7:30pm 
For all current and future events, please visit our website 

at  http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/ 

        2017 MEMBERSHIP CARDS & BOAT RAMP 
 

Please remember to pick up your membership card at the bar. Please 

check it and make sure all info and spelling is correct and remember to 

carry your membership card with you to the club. Our bartenders may be 

asking to see your 2017 card. Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

 You may also pick up your boat ramp sticker at the bar starting May 

6th. You will need your membership card and registration with MC 

number for each sticker you need. NO MC NUMBER, NO STICKER! 

The new combination for the ramp and bathrooms will be given to you 

at this time. 

May 2017 Newsletter 

If you would like to contact the club, you may call Angela at 231-798-4011 or email: mlbc372@yahoo.com 

Newsletter Deadline: Information must be submitted to Terri Whiteman by the second Friday of the month and be approved to be 

included in the next month’s bulletin. 

Prospective New Member Sponsor Prospective New Member Sponsor 

Scott Hagen Angela Ritter David Anderson Brian Glendening 

Scott & Linda DeMarr Angela Ritter Mark Egeler Steve Millis 

Scott & Lisa Willeke Scott Sanborn Kieth & Julie Sauter Lisa Rosenthal 

Ann Mahan & Mal Williams Lana Fischer Mike Brown Angela Ritter 

Henry & Tammi Cooper Garry Bollenbach Dan & Wendy Trach Lio Gartland 

Keith & Tara Gerrans Betty Hornby       Andrea Robinson Angie Ritter 

Dave & Jeanine Haines Paul LeRoux 

         

 
 

 

 

LOOKING AHEAD TO JULY 

 

Family Fun Day – Sunday, July 23rd. 

Summer Celebration – Friday, July 28th. Open to the public with the 

Reggae Band Mystic Dubb. 

http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/
http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/
mailto:mlbc372@yahoo.com

